
Cadillac Club of Kansas City 

November 22, 2015 

General Membership Meeting Minutes 

Guests – Mike Gillespie,  1952 Convertible 

      Christian Derra , representative, UMKC BAHA Race Car Team 

Birthday – November 16th, Rich Gibbs 

Anniversary – November 28th, Doug and Marsha Redman 

New Members –Tom Turley and Alan Quigley (received new members packet) 

Treasurer’s Report - $26,696.86 Balance 

Activities Committee – Tom reported on the following activities: 

1. The Hamilton Mo Fall Driving tour was a success 
2. The Plaza Lights Cruise is scheduled for Dec 13th 
3. The Jan 16th holiday party will be at “Vs” Restaurant 

in Independence, Mo. 
4. The club will have a display at World of Wheels 
5. An activity calendar will be available for the general 

membership at the holiday party. 

Outreach Committee -  nothing to report 

Membership Committee – members were reminded to keep their dues updated. A 
current Club Roster will be forwarded to all members by the president. 

Technical Committee – Craig invited everyone to inspect his recently acquired 
1969 Eldorado, after the meeting. 

Old Business – Development of the club photo album is still in progress. 

Club nomination/election ballots will include:  

President – Steve Christenson, John Rau, and Craig Wood 

Vice Pres – Doug Redmond 

Treasurer – Paul Williamson 



Secretary – Norman Kressmann  

There is still time for last minute nominations and write –in candidates 

Voting will take place at on January 16th at the Holiday Party in Independence, MO 

New Business – Christian Derra (UMKC BAHA Racing Team Rep) gave an 
overview of his group’s past and current efforts. They are seeking club 
sponsorship. A 2016 event will be held in Pittsburg, Ks. 

 

The next club meeting is scheduled for December 20, 2015. 

 

     




